
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Bible Classes  10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies Bible Class 10a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 

September 22, 2019 
 

I Will Call Upon the Lord 
Worship the Lord with Gladness 

 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

Dismiss to Preschool Station & Kid Zone  
 

Listen to Our Hearts 
The Lord Is In His Holy Temple 

 

Prayer 
 

I Love You, Lord 
Magnificat 

 

Sermon – Ken Holsberry 
“Prayers Revealed” 

 

Before The Throne of God Above 
 

Communion 
Contribution 

 

Shepherding Prayer – Steve Kizer 
 

All to Us 
 

Worship Leader – Jeremy Aaron 

 

 
 
 

September 
 
 

Baby Shower for  
Hudson Holsberry 

TODAY! 
2-3:00 p.m. 

Home of Lisa McGee 
#2 Copper Kettle 

 
 
 

Hope Support Group 
Tuesday,  Sept. 24 

6:30 p.m. 
The Corner 

 

Wednesday Morning 
Ladies Bible Class 

Wednesday 
September 25 

10:00 a.m.  
FLC 

 

October 
Refuel Café 

Wednesday, October 2 
 

Men’s Breakfast 
Saturday, Oct. 12 
8:30 a.m. in FLC 

 

Celebration Sunday 
Sunday 

October 20 
 

SEPTEMBER  

Communion  

Servers 

1.Chris Cameron 

2. Dewayne Gray 

3. John Holland 

 

4. John Honig 

5. Landrey Lemons 

 

6. Joe Mariotti 

7. Danny Martin 

8. Greg McAdams 
 

Alternates 
Roberto Huezo,  

Truman King,  

Steve Kizer,  

Joe Nelson 

Counting People Because 
People Count 

September 15, 2019 

Benevolent                       $127.90 
Contribution               $9,528.00 
Weekly Needs            $11,736.54 

 Attendance 
Bible Class                                 169 
Worship                                    226 
Life Groups        112 
Ladies Class          25 
Wednesday            85                              
 Missions 

Total Needed           $120,000.00 
Total Pledged           $113,101.05 
Given to Date              $96,210.00 
Given this Week           $6,116.00 

 Ready to become a Christian? 

 Become a member of the 10th and Broad church? 

 Have a special need for prayer? 

 

If so, after the service go to the Family Room where  

one of our shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 
Preaching Minister 
Elmer Johnson 
Congregational Care 
Minister 

Larry Suttle 
Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 
Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 
Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 
College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
John Holland 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 
Don Wallace 
Chuck Weaver 

Discipleship 
 

Spiritual Growth 
 

Worship Together 
 

Loving Care 

 
 

Sacrificial Generosity 
 

Healthy Families 
 

Joyful Celebration 
 

Purposeful  

Surroundings 

Tenth and Broad’s Core Values 
 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 



 

 
 

 

 
The Sonshine House is in  

continual need of boxes of crackers (any kind).  If 
they put one box in every sack of groceries they 

distribute, they would need 400+ boxes per 
month! Thank you for your donations! 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Church  Preschool Station (2yrs to PreK) 
and Kid Zone (K-4th grade) programs will be  
dismissed early in the worship hour. They will be 
taken to their Bible classes following worship.  
Parents are welcome to take them or send kids 
with the flag holders.  

Nursery: A nursery is available during our worship 
time for children under 2 years of age. They can be 
taken at any time during the service. 

Club 456 is our 4th-6th grade group meeting at the 
building on Sunday nights from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.   
It will be packed with devotionals, activities,  
hanging out and food. We will meet upstairs on 
the Preteen Floor (now called the LOFT). 

Kid Zone Team Serving today: Team #2 is serving 
today. Members include: Joel Cummings, Gavin 
Stouder, Ty Kahn, Evie Parks, Christian Dold and 
Courtney Cummings. 

tnbkids.org 

 

 

 

Tonight:  We will meet in our youth small groups 
from 5:45-7:15 p.m.  One group meets in Shane 
and Rachel Cannedy's home and the other in Matt 
and Vicki Baker's home.  We will eat together, 
hangout, and continue our study on Colossians.  
Talk to Shane to know to which group you belong. 

Wednesday:  We meet every Wednesday at  
7:00 p.m. in the youth building for a time of  
worship and looking at what it means to follow 
Jesus.  Hope to see you there! 

See You At the Pole:  This Wednesday, September 
25, students at schools around the world will gath-
er at the flagpole to pray together.  Wake up early 
on Wednesday and be a part of this special time of 
prayer at your school.  Check with your school’s 
office to find out the meeting time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our free Sunday suppers have begun!  
Join us TONIGHT at 6:00  

for a free meal! 

Save the Date!   
October 5-6 is the new 
M4C Fall Retreat date 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Fall Quarter Schedule 
 
 

Sunday Morning  
“We’re on a Mission from God” 

 

College—20’s in FLC 4E 
Jeremy Aaron, facilitator 

 

30’s—50’s in FLC 1W 
Jerry McGee, teacher 

 

50’s upwards in FLC 5-6E 
Kevin Baber, teacher 

 
Wednesday Evening at 7:00  

 

“Women and Identity”  
Tina Davis, FLC 4E 

 
“Getting the Most out of Grandparenting” 

Paul Brown, FLC 1W 
 

“Jesus: His Life and Words” 
Larry Suttle, FLC 5-6E 

 

 
Singing Class—for anyone who loves to sing  

and wants to learn new songs! 
FLC 3W 

 

September is Tenth and Broad’s 
month to conduct worship  

services every Sunday at 2:00 p.m. 
at TCCC. Today Marty Cannedy will 

be speaking and Kevin Baber is  
leading singing.  All T & B members 

are encouraged to attend. 

 
 Lesego Tshabedi is 35-year-old married woman 
who lives in Potchefstroom, NW, South Africa.  It is 
a college town and on the Mooi River 75 miles 
west/southwest of Johannesburg.  Lesego works 
as a hospital laboratory assistant. A few weeks 
ago, Lesego started studying online with the World 
Bible School (WBS), and she has decided that she 
wants to put on Christ in baptism!  Her WBS study 
helper (Ruth Kizer) wrote a short note to WBS of 
her desire, and a representative will contact her to 
answer any other questions, to assist her with 
baptism into Christ, and then to help her locate a 
community of believers.  If you are interested in 
teaching through WBS online, contact www./
https/worldbibleschool.com. Or talk to Ruth Kizer! 

 
 

A big thank you goes to Gene Stevens who  
hand painted all 50 of the “bumper blocks”  

in our parking lot!!! 
 

 

 You Are Invited To A Diaper & Gift Card Shower For 

HUDSON EVERETT HOLSBERRY 

TODAY from 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. 

At the home of Jerry & Lisa McGee, #2 Copper Kettle Ct.  

Hudson will be bringing his parents,  

Brent & Abby Holsberry, so guys and gals are invited! 

                                  (Diapers:  Size 2 or Larger) 

 

Pray for Our Students 
Pick a student to pray for this school 

year by picking up a paper apple in 

the Atrium. 


